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Aiming High: CBSE U-14 Girls Team Brings Home Bronze in Shooting 
 

 
 

We are proud to announce that three of our young sharpshooters - Drishyaa Baweja 

of Class 8A, Aradhya Aggarwal of Class 8B, and Tishya Singh of Class 7B - have 

brought laurels to the school by securing the Bronze Medal in the CBSE Under-14 

Girls Team Event in Shooting. 

 

Their achievement is evidence of their inspiring focus, relentless practice, and 

exceptional skill in shooting. Competing against some of the best young talents, our 

team displayed commendable determination and team spirit throughout the event. 

 

Madam Principal congratulated these budding champions and wished them 

continued success in all their future endeavours. Their remarkable accomplishment 

inspires all students to aim high and never stop believing in their potential. 

 

 


